

Nuacht ó Scoil Tír Eiltín



Junior Infants 2014



Vera Foley and members of Cork Ladies team bring the Brendan Martin Cup to Tirelton!



Christmas Pageant took place in Toames church on Wednesday, 17th December.







Our Sciath na Scol Football team performed very well in the recent Autumn

competition. They were placed in a group containing Farran, Kilbonnane and Coolea. Having been beaten by Farran in the first match Tirelton then overcame Kilbonnane to face Coolea in 'a winner takes all decider'. On the day, Lady Luck did not shine favourably on our



team, with the crossbar twice denying us certain goals. Coolea won narrowly in the end and so ended our involvement in the tournament. However the improvement in all players throughout the matches gives us great hope moving forward.

Halloween 2014!









Last Christmas we made a presentation to Cork Phillipine Society for relief of Typhoon Haiyan. Pictured above is boat which our money went towards and it is named 'Scoil Tir Eiltin'

Christmas Shoeboxes - children from Tirelton NS sent shoe boxes to the less well off children.



Johnstown/Kilmichael Vintage Club

A cheque of €750 was presented to Tirelton NS at a very pleasant function held recently in Johnstown. We want to thank the Johnstown/Kilmichael Vintage Club for this very generous gift and be assured that the money will be put to good use.

We want to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and New Year. School re-opening on Monday, 5th January, 2015.